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(Las Vegas, Nev. - July 6, 1999) -The Clark County Health District has partnered 

with Southwest Gas Corporation to open a new outreach office for its Baby Find Program. 

The new office is located at the Greater Las Vegas Family Resource Center at 1200 N. 

Eastern (Eastern and Demitrius area) and distributes diapers, formula and clothing free of 

charge. This office location was selected for its accessibility to the Hispanic community and 

is fully funded by Southwest Gas. 

The Baby Find Program applies an innovative approach to reducing infant mortality 

and low birth weight rates. The program uses Resource Mothers to mentor pregnant 

women who are at-risk or are not accessing prenatal care. Resource Mothers are paired with 

women of similar background and they provide support and guidance through home visits 

and regular contact via telephone or community outreach. 

For more information regarding the Baby Find Program, please call 383-1411 for 

more information. 
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